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Dear KJS parents and caregivers,  

Our names are Emma and Hannah from 6NG. For our PYP Exhibition we chose to inquire into fast 
fashion, clothing waste and the impact on the environment. Did you know that the average person 
throws away  37 kilos of clothing per year!  

We chose to take action by organising a clothing swap for our PYP Exhibition representation. We 
have been collecting KJS uniforms, KGV uniforms and good quality kids clothes from our Year 6 peers. 
We also noticed that we have a massive pile of lost property at school. We decided to organise this 
and return the clothing to students who had their name written on it. The clothing that doesn’t have 
a name, we will be using in our clothing swap, saving it from landfill. Every year, there is 
approximately  92 million tonnes of clothing waste worldwide. 

Our clothing swap will be happening during the PYP Exhibition on Thursday the 29th of May. If there 
is anything left over we may hold another clothing swap for the rest of the school to participate in.  

Thank you for your support!  

Emma and Hannah  

6NG 

 


